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U.S. Supreme Court Allows Boy Scouts’ Chapter 11 Plan to Move Forward
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White and Williams partner, Christopher Graham, and White and Williams associate, Michael Ingrassia, discuss the implications of a
decision by the U.S. Supreme Court declining to stay the implementation of the Boy Scouts of America’s confirmed Chapter 11 plan.

Please click here to read the article.

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.


